
Subject: Re: Preterm birth (birth < 37 weeks)
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Thu, 16 Aug 2018 16:17:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Specialist, Ladys Ortiz:

Yes, this is possible but just for birth in the last 5 years (0-59 months). There is a variable which is
part of the birth history named "B20 = pregnancy duration". 
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